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The library is curbside pickup only until 
 January 4th, 2021. Curbside appointments can

be made online through the google form
linked on both our Facebook page and website

or by calling the library at (616)681-9678.  

Curbside hours:
Monday: 12pm-8pm
Tuesday: 10am-2pm

Wednesday: 10am-5pm
Thursday: 12pm-8pm

Friday: 10am-5pm
Saturday: 10am-2pm

Sunday: Closed

The Dorr Library offers 4 Wifi
Hotspots available for
checkout to Dorr Township
Patrons. You must be over 18
and provide ID to check out
hotspots. These can be
picked up Curbside with an
appointment.  The library's
Wifi also reaches out to the
parking lot and can be
accessed 24/7. 

THE DORR LIBRARY
WILL SOON HAVE A

NEW DIRECTOR AND
A NEW BOARD. WE

ARE EXCITED TO
WELCOME THESE

NEW PEOPLE AND
THE IDEAS THEY
BRING TO OUR
COMMUNITY.

CHANGE AHEAD

DISTANCE LEARNING
AND THE LIBRARY.

Return overdue items before
December 31st and have all
fines forgiven! It doesn't
matter how long the item
has been checked out, all
fines attached to it will be
forgiven (restrictions may
apply, limited to Dorr
patrons and Dorr items).
Thank you to the community
for supporting the library.

FINE FORGIVENESS PROGRAMMING

Due to the most recent shut
down, in-person programing is
not an option. However, we
would like to keep patrons
engaged online and through
"take and makes". Keep an eye
on the library social media,
especially Facebook, for more
news on this. We will post links
to things like virtual escape
rooms, scavenger hunts,
games and more!

Curbside Pickup


